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August 4, 2020 

 
NOTIFICATION OF REJECTION 

 

Memorandum To:  All Bidders 
 

Subject:   2020 Emergency Cut and Shove Contracts 

 

 
Bid Letting Date:  August 3, 2020 

 

This is to advise that NCDOT has rejected all bids for the below projects: 
 

• Franklin Co. 2020 Emergency Cut and Shove 

• Vance and Warren Co. 2020 Emergency Cut and Shove 

• Wake Co. 2020 Emergency Cut and Shove   

 

 

For questions, please contact me at (919) 707-7392 or at mbiedell@ncdot.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael J. Biedell, PE, CPM 

Division Contract Engineer 

 

//mjb 

 
cc: Joey Hopkins, PE, Division Engineer 

 Doug McNeal, PE, Division Maintenance Engineer 
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